
Transcript: 
 
Hello. 
 
I'm Richard Jeffries, the current president of the Maryland Association of the Deaf. We want to 
share with you some updates about two legislative bills in Annapolis (our state capital). 
 
The two bills are Interpreter Licensure Bill & Language for All Bill. 
 
We are excited to learn that they are being reviewed in the committees now. We would like to 
take a moment to recognize the workgroups and their hard work in drafting the bills. 
 
But now, we, MDAD, need your help in advancing the bills to make Maryland a better state for 
all of us. We will be sending out action alerts with letters and talking points that you may share 
with your legislators. 
 
Be on the lookout for the next email. Thank you. 
 


